
 

  

Baby Barnes has Arrived!!! 

We’d like to share some lovely news we heard 

earlier this week… Congratulations to Mr Barnes 

and his wife on the arrival of their new baby boy 

Ralph!  

Baby Ralph joined the Barnes Family in the early 

hours of Wednesday morning. All are doing 

very well. Here’s a picture of Mr Barnes taking 

Ralph home for the first time.  We send our very 

best wishes to the happy new family.  

Litter Pick Morning  - Thank You 

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who contributed to our morning Litter Pick on 

Tuesday this week. We know it’s a grotty job, but someone’s got to do it! We were exceptionally 

proud of our children for being so environmentally and community spirited, in collecting literally 

bags of litter on their way to school. The response was incredible! In fact, we almost entirely filled 

one big bin and half of the other. It is so good to know that this litter is now off our streets and out 

of the hedges! Again, well done to everyone, but the class who made the most litter contributions 

and claiming a prize from Suez was Year 2! 

Thank you to Suez for providing and collecting the bins and disposing of the collected waste. And 

thank you Sophie Reeves and Nelly on behalf of Green and Blue for their support too! We’ll have 

another litter pick in the Spring. 

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 1 for this 

week’s cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake 

Sale is Year 2 on Fri 19th Nov. Thank you for your support. 



Bags2School - Thursday 18th November 

 

Our first Bags2School collection of the year is set for next Thursday 18th November. 

Bags2school is a great way of getting rid of any unwanted clothing items whilst 

raising money for FOPS at the same time.  

 

Bags2school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains, towels 

 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases 

and duvet covers) 

They DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

Children in Need Day Friday  

Next Friday 19th November we will be recognising Children in Need 

Day. School Parliament have asked that in support of this worthy charity, 

children come to school dressed in a mixture of BRIGHT COLOURS! We 

would also like to ask for a £1 donation to give to Children in Need. Ad-

ditionally, throughout next week, Children in Need stretchy wrist bands will 

be on sale at break times for £1.00. 

Newquay School Swimming Festival 

A huge well done to the Year 5 and 6 children who went to 

the Newquay School Swimming Festival this week! Children 

from all over the Newquay area went to Water World to 

compete in a series of different swimming races. As you 

would expect, the competition levels were very high and the 

team from Perranporth were extremely impressive. So many 

top places were achieved by our swimmers, including six 

individual 1st places and a 1st place in the girl’s relay!! What an amazing performance!  

Thank you FOPS 

We’d like to say an enormous thank you to FOPS for funding 

the purchase of some great new musical instruments for our 

children. Music is a very important part of our curriculum and 

something our children really enjoy. So, having a selection of 

new instruments will really help us to make sure that the chil-

dren are able to really learn and develop their skills. Thank 

you! 



Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

Unfortunately, Kirsty Barclay, our Crossing Patrol lady will soon be 

leaving this position as she will be moving house. We’d like to say a 

big thank you to Kirsty for taking care of the children every morning 

and afternoon and wish her the best of luck when she moves on. 

This means that CORMAC are actively seeking to recruit a new per-

son for this position. If you or anyone you know might be interested 

in filling this position, please see the advertisement below or follow 

this link: https://www.corservltd.co.uk/careers-at-corserv/jobs/ (the 

Perranporth role isn’t live yet but can still be applied for). 

https://www.corservltd.co.uk/careers-at-corserv/jobs/

